
If your Friends membership is up for renewal in April, 
May, or June, you will find a renewal form enclosed. 

Anne Mlod, President 
Shari Ross, Vice-President
Marcia Walsh, Membership/Treasurer
Roseann Schoonmaker, Secretary

Dear Friends,

National Library Week is April 10th-15th, and we will 
again be celebrating in a variety of ways.  During the 
week, we will be providing baked goods and beverages 
to library patrons.   We have also embarked on a 
membership drive to reach our goal of 300 members. 

If you drive through downtown Auburn in mid-April, you 
will see a large banner promoting Seymour Library. This 
was a gift from the Friends, and another way we are 
celebrating National Library Week.  We will also be 
showing our appreciation for the wonderful staff at 
Seymour Library by giving each one a gift bag with 
candy and a gift certificate to Downtown Books & 
Coffee.

We are holding a raffle in April and for your convenience 
have included tickets that you may purchase or sell, if 
you would like.

We hope you will consider joining us at our Annual 
Meeting on April 26th  at 6:00 p.m. We know that many 
of you are unable to attend our monthly meetings, but 
we want you to know that we appreciate your 
membership and would love to have you join us at this 
social event.

Anne, Shari, Marcia and Roseann

April 2017

Mark your 
calendars! 

Friends Annual Meeting 
~ 

Refreshments, Music, 
Door Prizes 

April 26th 6:00 p.m. 

Welcome New Friends! 

Bonnie Boglione 
Nancy Carr 

Celeste D'Alberto 
Marianne White 
Margaret Wylie 

LIKE  
“Friends of Seymour Library”  

on Facebook!

The button maker used to create these 
buttons was a gift from the Friends, 
and one of the many ways we support 
Seymour Library!



Name:

_________________

Phone Number:

_________________

Friends of Seymour Library April Raffle

One of our main fundraisers this year is a raffle. We are enclosing six tickets.  If you 
would like to purchase (or sell) one or all of them to support the Friends, please return 
the stubs and the money to Seymour Library, 176-178 Genesee Street, Auburn, NY 
13021 by April 24th. Tickets are $2.00 each or three for $5.00.  If you are not interested 
in the tickets, please discard them. 

Name:

_________________

Phone Number:

_________________

Name:

_________________

Phone Number:

_________________

Name:

_________________

Phone Number:

_________________

Name:

_________________

Phone Number:

_________________

Name:

_________________

Phone Number:

_________________

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

1st Prize: Two wine tasting passports donated by Three Brothers Winery (value $80)
2nd Prize: Family Pass to Sky ZoneTrampoline (value $79) & Ninja Turtle Stuffed Animal
3rd Prize: Wine Basket donated by The Lodge (value $50)
4th Prize: $25 gift certificate donated by A.T. Walley and Bottle of “Cayuga Gold” gin 
donated by Myer Farm Distillery ($55 value)
5th Prize: Basket of $50 worth of NYS Lottery tickets donated by two “Friends"
6th Prize: $25 gift certificate to Springside Inn donated by Joan Sigona  & bottle of wine 
donated by Knapp Winery
7th Prize: $25 Gift Certificate to Downtown Books & Coffee donated by Barbara Klem
8th Prize: $25 Gift Certificate to Downtown Books & Coffee donated by Barbara Klem
9th Prize: Gift basket of Kitchen items donated by Joan Sigona
10th Prize: “Color Your World” Portfolio and supplies

Tickets $2 each or three for $5.  Drawing at Annual Meeting on April 26th.
 Need not be present to win.


